
 
  

 

 
  

 

 
 
Powur Solar Comment Response Letter Date: April 12, 2024 
Permit KARLA YESENIA CLAVEL 
AHJ - HARNETT COUNTY 
 
 
 This letter serves as supplementary input to the corrections made for the comments issued the photovoltaic 
project located at 36 ATHENS CT, CAMERON, NC 28326, USA. The comments made were addressed as follows: 
 
Comment #1 (PV-2, 3, 10, 11 & 12):   Change the attachment to Duos to Butyl 
 
Response: We have changed the attachment Duos to Stronghold Butyl. 
 
I hope that this letter accurately and completely responds to your correction items. Should you have further 
questions or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
 
Regards, 
Phy Baker 
Solar Design Specialist  
Phy.Baker@powur.com 
 


